
 
 
 
Snowplow Contractors for DPW wanted 
The Town of Wilmington Department of  
Public Works is hiring snowplow contractors.   
Work includes plowing roadways and  
municipal parking lots.  Contractors must meet  
minimum insurance and equipment requirements. 
Applications and information are available at 
the Department of Public Works Administration 
Office at 115 Andover Street Monday – Friday  
from 7:30am to 4pm.  Call the DPW at  
978-658-4481 for more information. 


